
NOTICE OF INTENTION 

TO ADOPT COMMERCIAL METER RATES AND  

TO INCREASE WATER RATES FROM TWO TO FOUR TIERS 

FOR STAR VALLEY WATER DEPARTMENT 

 

 

 

 PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Star Valley Town Council will consider a Resolution 

to adopt commercial meter rates and to increase water rates from two to four tiers in the amounts 

shown below. 

 

 A public hearing will be held on the proposed adoption of commercial meter rates and to 

increase water rates from two to four tiers at the Star Valley Town Council Regular Meeting 

scheduled for Tuesday, December 17, 2019, at 6:00 p.m., or as soon thereafter as the matter may 

be heard.  This meeting will be held at Star Valley Town Hall, 3675 E. Highway 260, Star 

Valley, Arizona.  The rates, if adopted, will be effective January 01, 2020. 

 

 A written report or data supporting this proposed rate increase has been filed and is 

available for public inspection in the Office of the Clerk of the Town of Star Valley. 

 

 The proposed new water rates are as follows: 

 
Commercial Water Meter Rates - Proposed   

 
5/8” x 3/4” $34.77    
1”  $73.33    
1.5”  $132.67    
2”  $206.27    
3”  $376.54 
4”  $605.34 
6”  $1,026.69 
8”  $1,642.70 
10”  $2,361.39 

 
 
 

Water Usage Rate – Current        Water Usage Rate – Proposed 
 
1-4,000  $0.00224  1-2,000  $0.002240 
4,001 +  $0.00351  2,001-5,000 $0.003510 
              5,001-10,000        $0.004131 

10,001 +  $0.006162 
 

 

 DATED this 5th day of November 2019. 


